
 

 

SFTYFA: March 5, 2017 – Meeting Minutes 
Present:  Jared Knox, Patrick LeViseur, Mike Speca, Shawn Lamonde, Laura Lamonde, Paul Brinsky, Tanya Brinsky, Taryn Misner, 
Dan Misner, Jamie Onda 
Absent:  Mike Welhorsky 
 
Treasurer Report:   
Beginning February balance: $11,082.10          
Ending balance: $11,082.10 
 
Equipment 
Helmet update: 
Shipped to Riddell: the total is estimated is at $6,616.91, with freight included.  This could fluctuate if there are any helmets in 
need of any major repairs, but it should not be too much.  They are doing the Schutt helmets as well. 
 
Estimated completion and delivery date: 3/15/2017 
 
Estimate for alternate game jerseys: 
Riddell: $18 plus screening  
UA: $27 plus screening 
 
What color? Get white 
Go with Riddell – given it’s an alternate 
Order an even mix of sizes, 12s won’t need them 
 
Concessions 
No update 
 
Registration 
If going to do online only for returning, let’s get it up soon. 
12s can still register online, just have to pick their shirt 
New players – online but still have to come in person for shirt sizing 
Turn online on April 20th? Or before? In the next week? Yes.  Then do fittings on June 17th? Do a Dick’s Day for those needing to 
get sized for jerseys; 12s needing to get shirts) 
 
Do April 29th, 9am-1pmh at the township building – Dan will call them to confirm.   
 
One 300 Club membership for one kid; max of 2 per family.  This will be in lieu of lottery tickets 
 
League updates 
PYFL notes from 2/13/17 meeting: 
1.  Dues will be $150 per team.  They have asked that all dues be paid by the April league meeting. 
2.  Weight limits for 12 year olds will remain at 160 lbs. for the upcoming season which is the same as it was last year. 
3.  Norwin was approved for their 12 year olds to play this upcoming season in the Parkway. 
 
WGYFL check update: Jared will check the mailbox this week 
 
  



 

 

Fundraising 
300 Club – a lot of people renewed 
 
300 Club Month of February winners: 
$50 – #12 Regis Lamonde 
$100 – #20 Ben Speca Sr. 
 
300 Club Month of March winners: 
$50 – #30 Arik Quam 
$100 – #25 Tara Mey 
 
Dinner/Dance update, March 18th, 6-10pm at HH, dinner at 630pm.  Chinese auction, DJ. 
 
Texas Roadhouse – not a great turnout 
 
Varsity football – Night at the Races is Sat. April 1st – donate 300 club membership? Yes. 
 
Golf outing – August 12th at HH. 
 
Donate a basket to the Tyler Challingsworth Foundation of Hope golf outing – July 15th at Quick Silver 
 
Old Business 
 
New Business 
Baseball's request to share the Fairview concession stand?  
There will be games on A & B – so it will be busier now.  They would like to use the concession stand (or our hot dog roller, 
refrigerator, microwave, etc.) since the building is not ours.  Everything new going forward would be split but what happens if 
something goes wrong? Work this out… 
 
Would the seasons ever cross?  No, probably wouldn’t open it during fall ball. 
Would an adult be there?  Yes, they would have to for Fairview 
 
Need to do something about the lock on the front of the concession stand?  Replace it with something like the garage door on 
the other side? Dan will talk to the township. 
 
New league: need to vote on possible weight limit for defensive skill players (lbs and dbs) for new league.  Vote No. 
Finished up varsity rules, not a lot of new stuff 
Ball carrying weight is 115 lbs but under review.  Might get increased 
Anyone twice the ball carrying weight will be reviewed by the league board 
 
Kids playing up or down – the board would have to approve but will lean towards not playing down 
 
Mike will draft an email to send to our parents, and we may follow it up with a parent meeting  
 
Meeting adjourned 


